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NSRA Shooting Council report 15th March 2014 

The NSRA have now employed a company to sort out their websites and it is hoped that the work will be 

completed before the end of the year. 

An updated version of the NSRA rules is due to be released in April. 

For safety reasons there will be changes to way changeovers between details are done at both the 

Scottish and Bisley meetings. The changeover time is being extended from Ten to Fifteen minutes to 

accommodate the new procedure, full details will be made available prior to the meetings. 

The hotel site is now fenced and work is now expected to commence in September.  

The Chief Executive’s report to the Shooting Council follows below. 

The next Shooting Council meeting is due to be held on the 26th July 2014. 

P.L.Ralph 



 



 



 



 



 



 


